
The Office of Utilities Regulation (OUR), advises that the company listed below 
has applied for a licence to provide sewerage services to the Stonebrook            
Manor Development located in Florence Hall, Trelawny.  

The development is bounded on the North by a reserved road, to the West by 
the main road from Falmouth to Daniel Town, to the South by an old Parochial 
Road, and to the East by New Falmouth Resorts Limited.   

Objection to the grant of the licence should be submitted in writing no later 
than 2020 January 4 to: 
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Ambassador Peter Black  
Secretary to the Office 

The Office of Utilities Regulation 
3rd Floor, PCJ Resource Centre 
36 Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10 
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Name of Applicant Address of Registered 

Office 

 Licence Type 

Kemtek Development 

and Construction           

Limited 

6E Pompano Commercial 

Complex, Tower Isle P.O.,     

St. Mary  

Sewerage Service 

  


